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Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 9:18 AM
To: 'Jana Miracle'
Subject: RE: docket number 160021-E1

Good morning Ms. Miracle,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ashley Quick 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6393 
 
 
From: Jana Miracle [mailto:jrmiracle1@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 11:54 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: docket number 160021-E1 
 
Stop the proposed FPL rate increase!   
 
FPL already decreased the amount they pay for the voluntary program to cut power from our homes when the 
demand is too great. 
It was reduced so much that it isn't even worth staying in the program. This saving for FPL must = instant 
increased profits already for FPL. 
 
We have many seniors and working families in our area who cannot increase their income just to cover 
increased profits for a monopoly!! 
Profit is not a dirty word  - -  but it also is not an automatic entitlement!! 
 
As Florida Public Service Commission, your job is to look out for the public, not big business!  
 
Sincerely, 
Jana   
 
  
Jana Miracle 
3944 Helene Street 
Sarasota, FL 34233   

FPSC Commission Clerk
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